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Fiscal Year 2015 Hospital Financial Summary Report
Per Oregon Administrative Rule 409-015-0015, all inpatient acute care hospitals operating in Oregon 
are required to file financial statements with the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) annually.  This 
summary report is compiled from financial data that hospitals submitted to OHA on the FR-3 Form 
for fiscal year 2015 . 

Hospitals submit FR-3 Form and an audited financial statement to OHA within 120 days of the end of 
their respective fiscal years. The starting and ending dates of a fiscal year may vary among hospitals 
but not within a health system.  OHA then verifies the data on the FR-3 Form with the audited 
financial statement.  Audited financial statements of six health systems are consolidated and do not 
provide hospital level data.  Consequently, data on the FR-3 form cannot be verified with an audited 
financial statement for 25 hospitals from these systems and are accepted as submitted.   

OHA does not independently authenticate a hospital's financial statement.  The accuracy of the 
financial statement is the responsibility of the reporting hospital or health system.
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